VIRGINIA COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 64
651 S. MORGAN STREET
VIRGINIA, IL 62691

Gary DePatis Mekelle Neathery
Superintendent Principal
217-452-3085 217-452-3363

The following public notification is being released for compliance with the regulations of the
Federal AHERA guidelines for the management of asbestos containing materials. The
Inspection Report and Management Plan is on file for review at the School District’s
Superintendent’s Office.

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

It has been determined by the Illinois Department of Public Health and the United States
Environmental Protection Agency that asbestos is a potential health hazard, and precautions
should be taken to avoid disturbing any asbestos containing materials. Any evidence of
disturbance or change in condition will be documented in the Management Plan as required by
law.

Cleaning and maintenance personnel who recognize the danger of asbestos are taking special
precautions during their work to properly guard against disturbance of the asbestos containing
materials. All asbestos containing material is inspected and evaluated periodically, and
additional measures will be taken when needed to protect the health of building occupants.

I, Gary DePatis, Superintendent of Virginia CUSD No. 64, do hereby attest that the following
attached Public Notification has been distributed to the following possible occupants:

Students
Employees
Administrative Staff
Parents and Guardians
This information is posted on the District Website

The information was distributed to the above named occupants by: September 1, 2019
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Gary DePatis, Superintendent Date




